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Nagendra Nath Sinha,
Union Steetsecretary 

;

will aaivate (to tap alternate
sourcing markets). I believe
the last meetingtook place in
?421. How ever,I have reached
out to the Ambassador of
Mongolia and we hope to ac-
tivate that mechanism to get a
better understanding of fteir
mines, the washeries, logistics
andsooq"hesaid

SETrINGT]PWASHERMS
Earlier discussions within tire
I[inistry saw Mongolian ofr-
cials beingtoldthattherewas a
need to set up washeries,
rtrich would allow India ac-
cess to better grades of coal
Qower ash content). Accord-
ing to Sinha, the Ministry also
needs to understand th6 "ca-

Ministrvhad pointed out to al-
temative routes beins a(-
plored if sourcing from"Mon-
golia had to happen Concems
persist on Chinese intenen-
tion" Reponedly, Mongolia has
rail connectivityto Russia and
China and the pons of these
countries. The push"*istowards
leveraging these lines for ex-
poningcoat

ing coal
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